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May 4, 2015

Dear Property Owner:

RE: St. George—Grosvenor Heritage Conservation District Study

Under the direction of Municipal Council, the City of London is undertaking a study to
determine whether the St. George-Grosvenor area merits designation as a Heritage
Conservation District under the Ontario Heritage Act. For a map of the study area please see
the reverse of this letter.

One of the important tasks is to evaluate the study area using the criteria established in the
City’s Official Plan and also in the Provincial Guidelines. The potential boundary for the
Heritage Conservation District will also be evaluated.

Area property owners and residents are encouraged to attend to learn more about the Heritage
Conservation District Study process and to share information.

We hope that you will be able to attend this first meeting. Please note that there will also be
future community information meetings as this study continues. If you are unable to attend this
meeting but wish to provide comments or to receive information please email Kyle Gonyou,
kgonyou@london.ca or telephone 519-661-4980 or visit our website
http:I/www. london. ca/About-London/heritage/Pages/StGeorge-G rosvenor.aspx

Community Information Meeting
When: Wednesday May 20, 2015

Time: 7:00-9:00 p.m.

Place: Vitali Student Lounge
Wemple Hall, King’s University College
266 Epworth Avenue
London, Ontario

Parking is available on the west side of Wemple Hall, off Epworth Avenue.

Yours truly,

Kyle Gonyou
Heritage Planner, Urban Regeneration

C: Councillor Squire, Ward 6
St. George-Grosvenor Community Association
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